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October 26, 2016 
 
 
G. Kotsifas 
Managing Director, Development and Compliance Services and Chief Building Official  
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on October 25, 2016 resolved: 
 
3. That the following actions be taken with respect to the 3rd Report of the Town and Gown 

Committee, from its meeting held on September 14, 2016: 

 

a) with respect to the Western University Reunion Weekend (September 29 and 30, 2016) 
and Homecoming (October 2016), the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to report 
back at the next meeting of the Town and Gown Committee with respect to outstanding 
fines, advising if the City is at a loss and fine recovery; it being noted that the presentation, 
appended to the 3rd Report of the Town and Gown dated September 14, 2016, from G. 
Cunningham, Director, External Engagement, Alumni Relations and Development and J. 
Cleary, University Student Council President, with respect to these matters, was received; 
and, 

 

b) clauses 1 to 8, excluding clause 2, BE RECEIVED.  (3/13/CPSC) 
 
 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
lk/ 
 
 
 
cc. O. Katolyk, Chief. Municipal Law Enforcement Services 
 Chair and Members, Town and Gown Committee    
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